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April 24, 2017 
 
 

REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT #16 

 DISTRICT MEETING 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that a District Meeting of Regional School District #16 will be  
held on Monday, May, 1, 2017, at Long River Middle School, at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 
CALL OF THE MEETING: 

 DISTRICT MEETING  
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT #16 
Towns of Beacon Falls & Prospect 

 
All electors and citizens, who are qualified to vote at town meetings of the Town of 
Beacon Falls and the Town of Prospect, are hereby notified and warned that a District 
Meeting of Regional School District No. 16 will be held on Monday, May 1, 2017 at Long 
River Middle School in the Town of Prospect at 7:00 p.m. The vote on the motion to adopt 
the 2017-2018 proposed budget of $40,937,282.00 shall be a "Yes" or "No" vote by paper 
ballot at the meeting. Copies of the Budget will be filed with the Town Clerks of both 
towns within five days of said meeting. 
 

Dated at Prospect, Connecticut this 19th day of April, 2017. 

 
 Sheryl Feducia, Chairman 
Board of Education 
Regional School DistrictNo. 16 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Michael P. YaminMichael P. YaminMichael P. YaminMichael P. Yamin    
 
Michael P. Yamin, Superintendent 
 

 
 


